
TOWN OF CUTLER BAY 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

The Town of Cutler Bay (the “Town”) will hold a Public Hearing on Wednesday, December 7, 2022 at 5:00 
p.m., or as soon thereafter as possible, virtually via ZOOM and in person at the Town Hall Council Chambers, 
10720 Caribbean Boulevard, Cutler Bay, Florida. Any person wishing to address the Town Council on the 
Public Hearing item listed below can also call (786)573-5529, Zoom Meeting ID: 872 0887 9981 prior to the 
item being heard: 

APPROVE CHANGES TO THE EXISTING MUNICIPAL CIRCULATOR BUS 
SERVICE TO PROVIDE A 30-MINUTE HEADWAY MONDAY TO SATURDAY 
ON EXISTING ROUTE 200, WHICH SERVICES THE RESIDENTS OF CUTLER 
BAY, TO BE IMPLEMENTED ON OR ABOUT MARCH 20, 2023. 

The purpose of the Public Hearing is to provide interested parties the opportunity for comments regarding 
the Town’s proposal to improve the Municipal Circulator Bus Service from a 60-minute to a 30-minute 
headway, Monday to Saturday.  

Since 2012, the Town has contracted with Miami-Dade County’s Department of Transportation and Public 
Works to provide Municipal Circulator Bus services for residents as a reliable and inexpensive way to 
commute within the Town. The Municipal Circulator Bus runs seven (7) days a week (Monday through 
Sunday) stopping at all existing bus stops, benches, shelters, and the South-Dade Transitway along its 
route. 

For more information regarding the Municipal Circulator Bus Service, please visit https://www.cutlerbay-
fl.gov/ or call (305) 234-4262. 

Funding for the proposed second Municipal Circulator Bus Service is being provided through a Florida 
Department of Transportation Grant and the Town’s People’s Transportation Plan Municipal Allocation.  

Any and all interested parties may appear at the above meeting and be heard with respect to the proposed 
item. 

In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 (ADA), persons needing special 
accommodations to participate in these proceedings should contact the Town Clerk’s Office for assistance 
at (305) 234-4262, no later than four (4) business days prior to such proceeding. 

Mauricio Melinu 
Town Clerk 
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